CENTRAL ELEMENTARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

January 15 – 18, 2018

"Together Every Student Achieves More"

www.usd462.org

^{*}This institution is an equal opportunity provider.

PARENT - TEACHER CONFERENCES

Parent – Teacher conferences will be held on Monday, Feb. 5th from 4:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. and Wednesday, Feb. 7th from 4:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. Students have a green conference form for parents to choose a date and return to school. We appreciate your support.

SPELLING BEE

And the winners from CES are: 2nd Place – Ty Henderson and 3rd Place – Anakin Brown. These boys will compete at the County Spelling Bee in Dexter on Tuesday, Jan. 23rd at 9:00 a.m. Congratulations, we are so Proud of You!

HONOR ROLL

Great job to all students who earned good grades during the first half of the school year! We will be recognizing all Honor Roll (3.5 or above) students on January 22nd during morning announcements in the gym. Our Principal's Honor Roll (All A's) students will have a special reception on January 25th. Congratulations to these 3rd – 6th grade students who earned the special Principal's Honor Roll recognition: 3rd Graders – Fynlie Ahlstedt, Tehyzon Dauber, Parker Ferguson, Jaysan Mannon and Gracelea Weigle: 4th Graders – James Braun, Adison Henderson, Ty Henderson, and Darren Underwood; 5th Graders – Adasyn Fagan, Ivan Long, and Josey Toon, 6th Graders – Ana Voelker and Jace Wunderlich.

Please read the back of this newsletter for information about an Alcohol Drug Information School class in Winfield.